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Comments: I firmly reject the idea of establishing the Mine on South Fork of the Salmon River. The destruction of

the South Salmon will make a significant negative impact on the efficacy of the State and its ability to maintain

honest and effective environmental conservation. Implementing the mine is a horrible idea. 


